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April 23, 2024 
 
 
 
Mrs. Christina Espinosa-Pieb 
Acting President 
De Anza College 
21250 Stevens Creek Boulevard 
Cupertino, CA 95014 
 
Dear Mrs. Espinosa-Pieb: 
 
This letter is a reminder of your institution’s upcoming Focused Site Visit in fall 2024. The Focused Site 
Visit is a component of your comprehensive review and assists ACCJC with its determination of 
reaffirmation of accreditation for De Anza College.  
 
Your Focused Site Visit is scheduled for October 1-2, 2024. The Team Chair or Vice Chair will be in touch 
to coordinate logistics for the visit.  
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. I look forward to a seamless and 
productive comprehensive assessment of your institution. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D. 
Vice President 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Mallory Newell, Accreditation Liaison Officer     
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